State of the Basin Symposium coming

Written by Deb Daniel, RRWCD general manager

How did it get to where it is today with water? Where is it headed with the amount of water that
is available now? Will the future be with or without water conservation?

These are questions that will be addressed in the upcoming State of the Basin Symposium.

The Republican River Water Conservation District, along with numerous businesses throughout
the region, are co-sponsoring this free, open-to-the-public one-day event.

The symposium will be held Monday, March 17 in the Wray High School auditorium.

Judge Greg Hobbs will be the opening speaker, sharing his extraordinary knowledge and
understanding of Colorado water law and the Republican River Compact.

To view the full article, consider an e-Subscription. Call 970-854-2811 for details.
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